
Fulbright Scholar Program 

Prof. Miriam O’Kane Mara from Arizona State University is 

visiting as a Fulbright scholar at the department of Literature, where she will share her vast 

knowledge and research interests in literary theory, transnational discourses, comparative 

literature and postcolonial space with both the faculty and students. Prof. Mara earned her 

Ph.D in English from University of New Mexico, M.A in English from University of North 

Carolina. In addition to holding various academic and administrative positions, Prof. Mara 

has received several academic honours and awards, research and fellowship grants in 

recognition and support of her scholarship including Tapestry of Diverse Talents, Arts, 

Humanities, and Social Sciences Outstanding Research Award Honorable Mention, Fulbright 

Scholar Program. Prof. Mara is also well versed with the conference circuit, having 

presented more than thirty papers in conferences around the world, published several 

refereed journal articles and book chapters. During her stay Prof. Mara will teach 

postgraduate students, provide supervision and mentorship as well as conduct research. 

 

  

 


